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MEMORANDUM
To: Supervisor Ronald Belmont, Members of the Town Board
From: Rocco Germani, Building Inspector
Re: 68 Park Ave, Block/Lot 0072.-4

Date: August 2, 2017

I am requesting to schedule a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 17, 2017 in regards to
68 Park Ave, also known as Block 0072 Lot 4. Pursuant to Chapter 109 of the Town
Code of the Town/Village of Harrison, the above referenced property and structure have
been declared unsafe and dangerous for occupancy for reasons stated on the attached
Notice of Unsafe Building, dated June 29, 2017.



